
Dear Customer, 

On behalf of all our staff, we are pleased to welcome you and your families for what 
promises to be a fantastic season of boating in {xxxxxx BI Sound, N. Bay, Newport, Etc.].  
While everyone is eager to get back on the water, we must acknowledge that this summer 
will look different than others. 

Your acknowledgement and observance of all CDC guidelines while on/in/at the xxxxx 
[marina, boatyard, showroom] will help ensure that we all remain healthy and safe. These 
include: 

ü   Remaining at home if you or an immediate household group member is sick 

ü   Maintaining six-feet of space between yourself and all individuals outside your 
immediate household group 

ü   Wearing a mask at all times, including in the parking lot and inside office/work 
spaces 

ü   Refraining from congregating in common areas 

ü   Boating alone – no rafting or group outings 

As boaters, we are fortunate that some of our favorite activities are socially distant by 
nature. These policies intend to further ensure that your well-being is prioritized onboard 
and off.  Our staff is grateful for your ongoing consideration and cooperation during these 
uncharted times. If have any questions regarding responsible practices, we are happy to 
address them. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

	
  


